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From:
Sent: Thursday, 29 February 2024 9:39 AM
To: DPE Metro Central and North Mailbox
Subject: SINSW submission St Leonards Telstra Exchange
Attachments: SINSW Submission - St Leonards Telstra Exchange.pdf

To whom it may concern, 
 
Please find aƩached SINSW submission in relaƟon to the state-led rezoning for the St Leonards Telstra Exchange. 
 
Any quesƟons please do not hesitate to contact Strategic Planning. 
 
Regards 

 
 

Senior Strategic Planner | Operations  

 |  |   

Follow us 
Twitter: @NSWEducation 

Facebook: @NSWDepartmentofEducation 

YouTube: NSWDepartmentofEducation 

Instagram: @NSWEducation 

 

I acknowledge the homelands of all Aboriginal people and pay my respect to Country. 

Confidentiality: This email is from the NSW Department of Education. The contents are confidential and may be protected by legal 
professional privilege. The contents are intended only for the named recipient of this email. If the reader of this email is not the intended 
recipient you are hereby notified that any use, reproduction, disclosure or distribution of the information contained in the email is 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please reply to us immediately and delete the document. 

 
*** This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain privileged information or confidential 
information or both. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender and delete the message. ***  




